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29 March 2023 
 
 
PARENTS/CARERS 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
HIS MAJESTY KING CHARLES III’s CORONATION – SCHOOL AND EARLY YEARS 
CENTRE CLOSURE 
 
His Majesty King Charles III’s Coronation will take place on Saturday, 6 May 2023.  The 
introduction of an additional bank holiday on the following Monday will result in a three-day 
“Coronation Weekend”.  Therefore, Monday, 8 May 2023 will be a national bank holiday to 
mark the Coronation and this is intended to allow individuals, businesses and other 
organisations to celebrate the Event. 
 
All schools and Early Years Centres within the Council will be closed on Monday, 8 May 
2023 and will reopen on Tuesday, 9 May 2023.  
 
An additional payment will be paid to all those in receipt of free school meals (apart from 
universal provision) for Monday, 8 May. 
 
Charges for Early Years facilities will be recalculated as a result of this additional day of 
closure and parents/carers will be advised. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
GREG BREMNER 
INTERIM CHIEF EDUCATION OFFICER 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
East Dunbartonshire Council processes personal data in accordance with the General Data Protection 
Regulations 2016/679 ("GDPR") and all other relevant national data protection laws.  Any personal data 
contained in this letter may be shared with other Services within East Dunbartonshire Council for purposes of 
responding to your query.  
 
For further information detailing how East Dunbartonshire holds and uses your information and for copies of all 
privacy notices used throughout the Council please see our website at: 
https://www.eastdunbarton.gov.uk/council/privacy-notices 
 
The Council’s Data Protection Officer can be contacted at DPO@eastdunbarton.gov.uk or on Tel: 0300 123 4510. 
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